
 

NEWS RELEASE               

Orange County Office on Youth 146 Madison Road, Suite 205, Orange, Virginia  22960 

For Immediate Release               For more information contact: 
July 30, 2014                              Ashley Jacobs  

Strengthening Families Coordinator 
(540) 672-5484 ext. 1 

 
 

Family Camp Scheduled for August 18-21 CANCELLED  
 

Orange County, VA – The Family Camp scheduled to be held August 18-21 in partnership with the 
Orange County Office on Youth and Orange County 4-H, has been cancelled due to lack of interest and 
enrollment.  
 
For additional information please contact the Office on Youth at (540) 672-5484. 
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